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Dear Committee Chairpeople: 

 

I would like to express my opposition to the HB 3362 4% proposed tax on vehicle 

tires that is currently being discussed. Living in a state with extremely high gasoline 

prices, in addition to the high inflation all the residents of Oregon are experiencing, 

this is just too much to add on! (Especially since none of it is going to repair roads 

and alleviate traffic congestion!) 

Please re-consider and shelve this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Nadine Kincaid 


